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21st September 2021
Dear Parents & Carers

We have been contacted by two local residents who live in The Street, Little Bealings.  Unfortunately a neighbours cat was killed recently by a speeding motorist who failed to stop and they are concerned by the speed of some cars driving through the village.
Can we remind all parents that there is a 20mph speed limit the whole length of The Street.  This was introduced for safety reasons so please can we ask that you adhere to this.
For everyone’s safety we also ask that you use the Village Hall car park for drop off and pick up and not to park down the hill.  If cars are parked in the road it makes it very unsafe for parents to walk down the hill with their children.  For cars coming from Great Bealings there is a blind bend and they can’t see what/who is coming up the hill until the last minute!
We would appreciate your co-operation and lets keep everyone safe!

Kind regards

The Bealings Team

Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk
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